
11/28 Harold Street, Hawthorn East, Vic 3123
Unit For Rent
Thursday, 13 June 2024

11/28 Harold Street, Hawthorn East, Vic 3123

Bedrooms: 2 Bathrooms: 1 Parkings: 2 Type: Unit

Michelle Chiu

0492224960

https://realsearch.com.au/11-28-harold-street-hawthorn-east-vic-3123
https://realsearch.com.au/michelle-chiu-real-estate-agent-from-little-real-estate-carlton-2


$550 per week

That elusive combination of contemporary quality and lifestyle convenience enhanced by an unexpectedly large

entertainment terrace defines this outstanding first floor apartment. Stroll just a matter of metres to expansive Fritsch

Holzer Park and Camberwell Junction's myriad attractions from this stylish single-level home offering spacious seclusion

in an exclusive lush garden complex.* Security entrance* Two double bedrooms with built in robes* Light-filled living and

dining room* Granite gourmet kitchen with stainless steel appliances* Excellent bathroom (ensuite access)* Euro laundry

including dryer* Nobu panel heating plus split system heating/cooling* Two secure basement car spacesOnly eight

minutes' walk to Camberwell train station, within short walking distances to local cafs, restaurants, shopping, Rivoli

cinemas, Burke Road shopping, Camberwell Junction, Camberwell Primary & High School, Canterbury Girls Secondary

College and easy access to Swinburne University, local train stations, tram, buses, and the Monash freeway.Please book

an inspection time or contact the agent if you would like to inspect this property. By registering for an inspection, you will

be instantly informed of any updates, changes or cancellations for your appointment. Once you have inspected the

property, you will be sent a link to apply online by our agency*IMPORTANT* Whilst every care is taken in the preparation

of the information contained in this marketing, LITTLE Real Estate, will not be held liable for any error in typing or

information. All information is considered correct at the time of advertising. Prior to applying for the property, please

ensure any specific requirements have been discussed with your preferred service providers. 


